## MINUTES } CITY OF PIKEVILLE

At a regular meeting of the board of Commissioners of the City of Pikeville held in City Hall on November 18, 1966 at 7:30 p.m. The following were present.

Mayor:

W. L. Hambley, M.D.

Commissioners:

Harry Hobson Warren Keene

Also present were City Manager W. E. Butcher and City Attorney O.T. Hinton. After a general discussion the meeting was properly adjourned.

APPROVED

ATTEST:

At a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the City of Pikeville held in City Hall on December 5, 1966 at 7:30 p.m. the following members were present.

> Mayor: Commissioners:

W. C Hambley, M.D. Harry Hobson Kermit Sexton Jack Trimble

Jack Trimble made the motion to set the water rate at 30¢ per thousand Gallons to the Sandy Valley Water District and directed the City Attorney to meet with the attorney for the water district and prepare a contract. Their contract is to be presented to the city ommission for final review. Kermit Sexton seconded the motion and upon roll call the vote was as follows:

Mayor: Commissioners: W.C. Hambley Harry Hobson Warren Keene Kermit Sexton Jack Trimble

Yes No vote Absent Yes Yes

The motion was declared passed.

There being no further business the meeting was properly adjourned.

Approved

Mayor

Attest